

PETERS HILL POST

2 February 2024 www.petershillprimary.org







01384 816740

enquiries@petershillprimary.org
Find us on Instagram @petershillprimaryschool

@peters_hill

Peters Hill Primary School, Peters Hill Road, Brierley Hill, DY5 2QH

YOUNG VOICES

On the 10 January, Peters Hill choir attended the Young Voices Concert at Resorts World Arena. For those who aren't familiar, Young Voices is a mass choir event where choirs perform alongside thousands of other children as a single choir to capacity audiences of family and friends. The children had the best time!









KS2 Accelerated Reader Leader Board

Week commencing 29 January 2024

CLASS	WORDS READ
6MP	29 367 327
6NG	22 689 679
6JP	11 205 021
5AC	5 835 684
5HT	3 449 375

Well done to the above 5 classes topping the AR word count this week.

THANK YOU

Thank you to the parents who have had a clear out after Christmas and donated some lovely books to school, they all go to good use, so thank you for thinking of us!





Attendance

We have had some great attendance scores over the past two weeks.

Well done to everyone!

Please ensure that children are arriving punctually each day. School doors open at 8.35am and close at 8.45am.



WELL DONE!!

Ambition

Belief

Compassion

Pride

Respect

(0)|X| (G(0)|V|

We have a vacancy for a Parent Governor. If you wish to know more about governance please take a look at the school website where you will find further details, what it entails and the commitment you would need to make. The commitment is not onerous but we like to share out tasks and responsibilities. It is a voluntary role for 4 years in the first instance but many of our Governors continue beyond 4 years. We are always looking for Governors who can add something new to the group. If you want to discuss governance please do not hesitate to drop me an email via the school and we can organise for one of us to meet you and give more information.

In the meantime we continue with our meetings and visits to school. We use these visits to see what experiences the children are getting and to see how much they enjoy school whilst they are learning.

REFLEXIONS

We are working with Reflexions, a funded branch of the NHS, created to support mental health in young people and to try and reduce the pressure on GP's and CAMHS. Through this collaboration we are able to offer support to individuals, small groups, parents and staff. So far we have held 2 parent workshops for parents in Y3 - Y6 about 'social media and mental health' and 'what is anxiety'.

The next parent workshop is 'Year 6 Transitions' and is on 7 June at 2.00pm. If you are interested please book your place by emailing your name and how many places you would like to book to:

reserve@petershillprimary.org.

It is very much a service for you, if demand is low in the borough this service may cease which would be a shame. If you want to discuss anything in particular that you think Reflexions may be able to support with, please contact Mrs Bridgwater in the first instance.

ACCCESS TO HELP AND SUPPORT

If you are finding things difficult in the current financial situation and your circumstances have changed, please let us know. School have access to agencies that may be able to offer you help and support.

This will always be dealt with sensitively and discreetly.

Please speak to Mrs Bridgwater in the first instance.



ONLINE SAFETY

Staying safe online is extremely important for children. There is lots of information available for parents on our website which will be continually updated.

The following link will take you to our e-safety page:

http://petershillprimary.org/Community/E-Safety

TERM DATES

Please click here to view the term dates for this academic year. These can also be found on our website under the 'Useful Info' Tab.

COOKING AT HOME

Well done to the following children for the cooking they have been doing at home.



Alex was very creative and made these wonderful Nutella twists and knots!

> Luca made pesto using spinach, peas, basil blended together with some oil. He mixed it into some spaghetti and topped with a bit of cheese for a healthy tea which he really enjoyed and would eat again!



















Rishith and his sister Krishika baked some chocolate muffins and had lots of fun. They look delicious!









Last weekend Izzy did some baking at home.

Well done Izzy, the cookies look delicious!

COOKING AT HOME

Arthur and his sister made Toad in the Hole for tea. Well done, it looks delicious!





COOKING IN YEAR 3

This week in Year 3, children have made bread rolls. During the afternoon, parents were invited into class to taste the rolls with their chosen fillings.













COOKING IN THE CURRICULUM

Year 4 worked fantastically during cooking last week! They gained the skill of kneading dough to produce lovely, light and crispy pizzas bases as part of their Naples topic. Then they covered these with delicious toppings, arranged in fun designs - some even as animal faces! They looked so tasty.



























Click here to view our lunchtime

information and menus

Instagram

If you aren't already, follow us on Instagram for whole school updates and celebrations.

SPRING TERM 2024

the Diary.

Tuesday 6 February 2024 Wednesday 7 February 2024 Thursday 8 February 2024 Friday 9 February 2024 Monday 19 February 2024

Safer Internet Day Year 4 Come Dine with Me Year 4 Come Dine with Me Last day of this half-term Inset Day